
2/8/23 

 

Dear Parents and Wrestlers, 

  This is just a real quick letter to address a couple of items. 

• There is small change to the calendar. The updated calendar is on 
the back. The week leading up to T.O.C. we will train at Vaca High 
all week. This allows us to get the entire coaching staff involved in 
the process.  

• Our Winter Sports Banquet will be Thursday, March 16. 7pm to 
8pm. This is a great night to celebrate our athletes! Please make it 
point to join us. Dessert for 6 to share is appreciated. 

• We are thrilled with the participation throughout the season. As 
earlier stated, we do continue after TOC. If you want to continue 
with the fun off-season, please get a USA Wrestling Card. 
 

• Lastly, if you wrestler has a black Jepson singlet, please return it 
before getting put on the debt list.  These are not cheap and we 
cannot afford to replace them each year. 
 

Here’s to a great season! 

 

Coach Marino 

Coach Delgado 


